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CLERKS REPORT – FEBRUARY 2021  

 

 

1.  Romansfield Noticeboard – still waiting to visit Sales Office when Covid Restrictions allow. 

2. Website – new documents section added to work with the Agendas and Minutes section.  This was a 

requirement identified from the last Internal Audit, total cost £72 which also includes work done to be 

able archive and sort documents already loaded.  The new documents section will be used to load 

reports etc that will be discussed at meetings eg these new Clerk Reports.  This means that anything 

councillors need to refer to during a meeting will be in one place and it also gives access to members of 

the public to these documents. 

3. Network Rail – representatives are still planning to come to a Council meeting to give a presentation 

and answer questions.  They are now planning on coming to the April meeting, this has been delayed as 

they are unable to discuss much detail until the official Government announcement has been made 

about re instatement of the rail line between Exeter and Okehampton. 

4.  


